
 

 

Summary 

This report asks Members to note the draft Education Strategy Action Plan attached 
at Appendix 1. Members are also asked to note that the action plan will be 
discussed at the Education Board away day in January 2018, and that officers are 
currently working according to the draft Action Plan.  

Recommendations 

Members are asked to: 

 Note the draft Education Strategy Action Plan attached at Appendix 1. 

 Note that the Action Plan will be discussed at the Education Board away day 
in January 2018. 

 Note that officers are currently working to the draft Action Plan, subject to 
changes from the Education Board. 

Main Report 

Background 

1. The Education Board approved updated prioritised actions for Objective 1 and 
Objective 3 of the Education Strategy at their meeting on 20 July 2017. Since 
then, officers have been working on an Action Plan outlining specific actions 
under each objective of the strategy.  

Current Position 

2. Members are asked to note the draft Action Plan attached at Appendix 1. The 
Action Plan has been consulted on with relevant officers and the Chairman and 
Deputy Chairman of the Education Board.  

Next steps 

3. The draft Action Plan will be discussed at the Education Board away day in 
January 2018. In the meantime, officers will be working to the draft Action Plan, 
subject to changes from the Education Board. 

Conclusion 

4. Members are asked to note the draft Education Strategy Action Plan attached at 
Appendix 1. The draft Action Plan will be discussed at the Education Board away 
day in January 2018. In the meantime, officers will be working to the draft Action 
Plan.  

Appendices 

 Appendix 1 – Education Strategy Action Plan  
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